February 15, 2004

Olivier Martin
CERN
Dear Les:

As Principal Investigator of the DataTAG project, a leader in the European DataGrid project, and a CERN networking leader, I am writing to strongly support the Measurement and Analysis for the Global Grid and Internet End-to-End Performance (MAGGIE) proposal. I believe that bringing today’s and future measurement infrastructures together into a federation with a standard mechanism for publishing network monitoring data, such as that being proposed by MAGGIE, will be extremely valuable to the high-performance network-testbed and Grid communities. It will allow for a better understanding of how the networks and applications perform and for more efficient Grid scheduling algorithms to be developed. As MAGGIE evolves, we look forward to close collaboration with you to enable our existing and future measurement infrastructures to share ideas and code with MAGGIE, and to make our data more publicly available. 
In fact, I believe that the ability for Grid middleware to understand more about the network, and therefore be able to adapt to changing network conditions, will be critical to attain the vision for future Grids. In my opinion, the MAGGIE approach will allow this to happen.

Several key members of the MAGGIE team have long been active in the network monitoring community. The European DataGrid is using the PingER monitoring tools developed at SLAC, and CERN hosts IEPM-PingER and IEPM-BW monitoring hosts.  Further, both SLAC and LBNL are very active collaborators in DataTAG’s high performance testbed and worked with CERN to break several network speed records using DataTAG. I am confident that the members of the MAGGIE team will be successful if this proposal is funded. 

Regards,

Charlie Catlett

Argonne National Laboratory

